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Who is A Million Dreamz?

Opening in late 2022 in Sheboygan,
Wisconsin, A Million Dreamz (AMD)
believes that all children should have
access to quality early childhood
education. Open 24 hours a day, 365 days
a year, A Million Dreamz will offer quality,
affordable childcare in an all-inclusive,
kind environment while providing
resources, referrals, advocacy, and other
services to encourage and support the
continuing development of healthy
families.

What Makes Them Unique?

To maintain affordability, A Million
Dreamz charges families only for the time
their child is in care. With no flat rates
and no costs for saving spots, they offer
flexibility for part-time, drop-in, and
occasional care that is unmatched in
their area and specifically focused on
assisting parents in service, health,
manufacturing, and hospitality careers.

Their Programs
AMD's Flexible Rate Program helps

families earning above 200% of the
federal poverty rate with necessary
assistance not provided by the
Wisconsin Department of Children and
Families and provides a stepping
stone for struggling families towards
self-sufficiency. Their Special Needs
Program ensures that the center is
accessible and accommodating for all
children from birth to age 17. Each
family will have the opportunity to
work with AMD to develop a
personalized education plan to assist
and support children in need of
additional services.

ttow Can You Help?

If you are local to the Sheboygan, WI
area, you can donate items, volunteer,
register your child, or join the staff.
Donors can sponsor a room, join the Hall
of Stars list, or make a tax-deductible
contribution to AMD's capital campaign.

To learn more or to support their work, visit:
www.amilliondreamz.org.
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